From: Zonsius, Michael 
Sent: Thursday, August 07, 2014 8:50 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: August 7th Emirates Gala Event

Dear Steve,

Per the below, please know I did attend the Emirates Gala Event on August 6th but did not accept a gift bag.

Ethics procedure for tomorrow’s Emirates Gala Event:

(i) This event qualifies as reasonable hosting, related to one’s City job, so, within 10 days of the event, send Steve Berlin an email if you have attended. Please let me know if you decide not to attend this event as I sent him a list of those we have confirmed they are attending the event (everyone on this email).

 

(ii) If any gift bags are given out, CDA people either don’t accept them, or, if any one does accept a gift bag it is your responsibility to report it to Steve Berlin’s office within 10 days.

TO CUSTOMERS and EVERYONE ELSE  (INCLUDING … and especially … FELLOW EMPLOYEES):  Your feedback is extremely important to me!!!   So that I can assess and further improve the delivery of my customer service, please click on the following link and complete the brief (15 seconds max) customer service survey … please.  THANK YOU!!! 

http://www.surveymonkey.com/s/5XSZMPV
Michael F. Zonsius, CPA

Chief Financial Officer

Chicago Department of Aviation

